10.

REMOVAL OF BUSSTOPS—-LINWOOD AVENUE RR 11065

The Canterbury Regional Council has undertaken a review of the Sumner and
Bromley bus routes. This review resulted in changes to both routes and came into
effect on 18 October 1999. The changes have resulted in the removal of a bus
stop on both the inbound and outbound Bromley route. The Sumner route is a
new express/limited stop route and has a paired set of new stops at the Hargood
Street/Linwood Avenue intersection. These stops are about 400 metres west of
where the Bromley terminus was located. The Committee has been advised by
the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board of concerns of residents in and near
Shire Lane who now have to walk 400 metres to the nearest bus stop. The
Committee requested that discussions continue with the Canterbury Regiona
Council for the re-establishment of the bus stops at Raupo Street.



